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FOLLOW US:

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This past weekend, we set our clocks back an hour. If you are like me,
the extra hour of sleep is appreciated, but the early traces of night are
not. Knowing that there is not as much daylight to try and fit everything
I need to do, as well as what I would like to do, forces me to be more
efficient and creative with how I spend my time in the winter months.
The desire and need to maintain an active lifestyle, spend time with
my family and friends and keep ahead with the day-to-day operations
of the school can be challenging at times. There is much to do, and
oftentimes not enough time or energy to do everything. 

As often as we have encouraged our students “to stick to the plan” this
school year, it is important to try and maintain balance between goals
and obligations especially as we move into the winter months and
holiday season. No matter how busy we find ourselves, it is important
to assess our priorities. What should our focus be each day? It is
important that no matter how busy we get, we still make time for God.
Even in the busy days and weeks ahead, we should be serving God
and putting him first. 

Kairos is a perfect opportunity to bond with God. I am looking forward
to spending time with not only the seniors and some of my coworkers,
but also with our creator. I appreciate that these days are built in so
that I can ensure quality, uninterrupted time with our Father. I am truly
grateful to work in an environment where I’ve been afforded that
opportunity.

In the coming weeks, I hope you will make time for all the things that
matter: spending time with loved ones over a football game, creating
early morning shopping memories, grandma or mom’s cooking, and,
most importantly, spending time with God. No matter if we are in the
car on our way to a store, at a football game, or on a run, God is
always with us. Have a great week!

Blessings,

Ms. Williams 

November 13-16
                    Kairos Retreat

November 14
                     The Parent Club, 7:00 - 
                      Quatman Room

November 23
                    Alumni Preview

November 23-25
                    NO SCHOOL - 
                    Thanksgiving  Break

December 7
                    Christmas Concert, 7:00 - 
                    Big Gym

SAVE THE DATE:

11.11.22

https://twitter.com/lcchstbirds
https://www.instagram.com/limacentralcatholichs/
http://www.facebook/com/limacentralcatholic


A huge shout out of thanks to Romi Wisser for being a
guest yoga instructor for Mrs. Thompson's first period
yoga class!

Spanish 3
Spanish 3 students worked in pairs and made paper
maché skulls for the Day of the Dead. 

Yoga Class

Congratulations to the newest members of the
Thunderbird chapter of the National Honors Society.
Officers for the school year are: President is Olivia
Stolly, Vice President is McKenna Bader, Secretary is
Bridget Mulcahy and Treasurer is Oli Bruno.
Congratulations T-birds!!

NHS Induction and Officers

On November 14 the TPC will meet in the Quatman
Room at 7:00 pm.

Thunderbird Parent Club

Finding awesome gifts for everyone on your list just got
easier. Visit your LCC store now to score all our faves
under $50. PLUS, get 10% OFF sitewide with code GIFT
at checkout. CLICK HERE!

Sideline Store

https://youtu.be/RQBGHh-3Hck
https://youtu.be/RQBGHh-3Hck
http://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/ohio/lima/lima-central-catholic-school

